Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at
16 Brading Close, on January 14th, 2003, commencing at 7.45pm.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Sid Powell, Ernie Spray, Denis Coleman, Ron & Connie
Longley and Esther Carpenter.

Apologies for absence:
There were no apologies for absence.

Minutes of the previous meeting:
Having been circulated the Minutes were taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:
The Chairman reported that only six people had attended the Christmas Meet at Pett
but all had had a good time, with good food and company.

Financial:
The balance remains at £862.93p and with stamps being purchased, petty cash is now
at £2.55p and stamps. The Bank and receipt books were offered for inspection.

Dinner/Dance 2003:

The Chairman reported that bookings were lower than usual and would probably finish
up at around the forty mark. All other items were fixed or in hand. It was agreed that
the Chairman should book the next Dinner/Dance for the last Saturday in January,
2004.

A sub-committee meeting was arranged for 10.30 a.m. on January 21% at Brading
Close.

Date of next meeting:
The next full committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday, February 25th, 2003, to be
held at 16 Brading Close at 7.30pm.

The being no further items to be discussed, the Chairman thanked all for their
attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all. The
meeting closed at 8.10pm.

Signed
Chairman 25.2.2003




